M[Mo "/ef fer RADIO AEROPUERTO INC.

74 Mayaguez Street e San Juan, Puerto Rico 00917

To Mr. Stanwood R. Moss Date February 28, 1983

Subject Reception Report

Dear Mr. Moss:

It gives us pleasure your reception of our AM station WRAI,
Your report seems to be accurate regarding the reception of WRAI, and

we hereby comfirm the same.

One 2C cent stamp is all you need from stations in Puerto Rico for their

: ]Lonfirmation letter.

I hope you gooRB luck in your reception in the future.
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Item MLN-72 MEMO letter® by The Drawing Bowrd, inc

Carlos




